
From:  Mul Raj Sethi 

Sent:  Tue 6/9/2020 9:02 AM 

To:  Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 

Subject: SUPPORT OF AFC 

As a very active senior in my community, I am writing to the city councilors to let them 

know that I strongly support the report, 

(https://pub-richmondhill.escribemeetings.com/filestream.ashx?Documentld=33024) to 

have our city be an Age Friendly Committee. 

I would like to see the plan acted upon and there be an establishment of a Seniors 

Advisory Committee. 

Sincerely, 

Raj Sethi 

President 

York Region Indian Seniors Club 

Richmond Hill 
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